TOWN OF STRATTON
Notice of the meeting for the 2018 Town Report Committee.

A meeting will be held on August 30" 2018 at 4:00 p.m. at the Town Hall to start planning the various
financial reports for the 2017/18 report book. There is a vacancy on the committee and it would be
good to have it filled. The meeting is open to all Stratton residents.
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